
MOOR     MOORINGS NEWSLETTER SUMMER 2017 

 

INTRODUCING THE NEW 2017 HOA BOARD MEMBERS! 
 

Elizabeth Jacobs, President 
Bo Lassen, Vice President 

Melissa McElree, Treasurer 
Cathy Glover, Secretary 
Jose Camacho, Director 

 
PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 

Steve Skakandy, LCAM 
Jupiter Management, LLC 

1340 US Highway 1, STE 102 
Jupiter, FL 33469 

561. 743.4607 
steve@jupitermgt.com 

 
BOARD MEETINGS 
Are held the 4th Tuesday of every month at 6PM - Old Town Hall 1000 Old Town 
Ave, Jupiter, FL 33458 
 
THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
- Leave exterior lights on at night for security. 
- Trash pickup days are Monday and Thursday. Trash/recycle bins should not be 
placed out for pickup before 6:00 PM the night before. 
- All landscaping debris must be removed by your landscaper. 
- Please clean up after pets. 
- If doing exterior changes please submit an ARC form to Jupiter Management 
-  There have been current break- ins in surrounding communities. Please lock 
your cars and don't leave spare keys in the car.  And don't leave valuables on 
the seats. 
- Please call police to report speeding incidents to increase police presence. A 
request has been made Martin County to increase patrolling on Island Way. 

 
 

mailto:steve@jupitermgt.com


 
 
HURRICANE SEASON STARTS JUNE 1ST! 
 - Check that your generator is working and gas tanks are full. 
 - Trim trees, landscape and remove coconuts that can become projectiles. 
 - Have supplies on hand (i.e. water, flashlights, food, Rx, money, pet food, etc.)  
 

Following issuance of a watch or warning for our area, please ensure that all 
unsecured items that may become hazardous during severe weather are 
either secured or relocated to a safe location. Such items may include: 
 

- Patio/pool furniture i.e. chairs, tables, etc. 
- Barbecues I grill 
- Storage bins I containers 
- Miscellaneous items stored outdoors 
 

Recipe for Fun? 

Question: What do you get when the Social Committee of the Moorings plans a 

party? 

Answer: The Moorings social event of the year!  Thanks to Diane Busch, Candy 

Koester, and Eleanor Link who planned a dinner at Park Avenue Grill of which 40 

members of the Moorings attended!  Thanks to the committee and the 

homeowners who attended.  Stay tuned for our next event. 

Speed Limit is 25 miles per hour  

Please be mindful of our children and residents!  There have been many 

accidents lately, and we all need to obey the law! 

New Website: 

Our neighborhood now has a website! Our new website includes 
information about The Moorings, an online newsletter, and 
community pages about issues and events that affect our 
neighborhood. Links to city government officials and services, 
including the police, make it a great communication channel. 



Our new website is not just an information source, but also a place 
for all neighbors to be connected on the Internet. Want to tell 
people about an upcoming meeting, or lost pet? Then post a notice 
in the "Community Calendar". Want your own personal web page? 
Then create one in the "Meet Your Neighbors" section - tell people 
about yourself, your family, your hobbies, or your interests. 
Concerned about a neighborhood issue? Talk to your neighbors - 
solicit new viewpoints. Go to the "Talk About It" section and create 
a new discussion. 

This is our website - anyone can use it - and it's easy to use! You 
don't need any special computer skills to post information to the 
site - simply fill out forms and the information is posted! All you 
need is Internet access - everything is in an extremely user-friendly 
format. 

So check it out! Our new website can be found at: 
http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/The_Moorings 

Once you access the web site, please create a user account.  You 
will need to have this to post information and receive 
neighborhood-wide email notifications about important events, 
alerts and topics.  You will also want to subscribe to the “All 
Moorings Residents – Email Distribution List”.  Instructions on how 
to create accounts and subscribe to email are posted on the Pages 
& Links tab of the web site. 

The Board continues to work on amending the current documents. 

Wishing you all a safe and fun summer! 
Your Board of Directors! 
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